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Comments: I am strongly against the Holland Lake Lodge Facility Improvement &amp; Expansion #61746

project.  This area is home to grizzly bears, lynx, common loons, fishers, wolverines, bull trout, and wolves.  It is

close to the Bob Marshall Wilderness, a premiere and pristine designated Wilderness area.  This type of mega-

expansion proposal demands a full National Environmental Protection Analysis, not a quick and incomplete

categorical exclusion.  Please think about the consequences your decisions and actions will have on the future of

this wild place.  This development will have a plethora of negative impacts to wildlife and its habitat, water quality,

solitude, wilderness character, traffic, erosion, noise levels, old growth timber, and so much more.  Please keep

this area wild instead of bending to the almighty corporate dollar.   


